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Appeal of Bee Vue to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1067 BRADLEY STREET.

Parking: existing crushed rocks.  Attached order.

August 23, 2012

Benjamin Ellis

This hearing will be held on Friday, 9-14-12.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Bee Vue to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1067 BRADLEY
STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal and grant an
extension to November 1, 2012 to bring the driveway into compliance by adding more Class 5 gravel where
needed and provide timber lining to both sides of the driveway and boundaries; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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